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4. Old Business
A. These courses were approved by Engineering on November 4 and Graduate School on December 7,

2010. However, they were tabled by FS Academic Affairs on January 18, 2011 due to concern about
the prerequisite being graduate standing only. The department was contacted and sent forward a
revision to the prerequisites for the courses. The committee reviewed the revised proposals and found
them acceptable. A motion was made by Easton and seconded by Roberts to approve the revised
proposals for the BAE/CHE courses. Motion carried (See Attachment 1).
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